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HOLYWOOD DISTRICT U3A 
MONTHLY MEETING 

 
Friday, 27th March 2020 at 10.30am 

QUEENS LEISURE COMPLEX 
 

Cancelled/Postponed 
See Chairperson’s notice on website 

 
April General Meeting  also 

cancelled/postponed 
 

GROUPS INCLUDE: 
 

AMBLERS   BOOK READING  COFFEE & CHAT 
 

CHOIR          CANASTA  
    FINE DINING       

   
CREATIVE WRITING         BOWLS   LOCAL 

HISTORY    
 

LOOSE ENDS  OUT & ABOUT  CINEMA 
GARDENING SHORT STORIES 

 
MINDFULNESS 
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MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

 
Annual membership of Holywood U3A will be due for renewal at the end of March. 
The £20 fee can be paid to the membership secretary at any General Meeting.  
 

Payment can be cash or cheque. (Payable to Holywood and District U3A) 
 
  
Payment can also be made by post to the membership secretary, enclosing pay-

ment, along with member's name and address: 
To: 

Allen Young 
2 Riverside 
Holywood 
BT18 9DB 

 
AMBLERS 
 
Cancelled until further notice 
 
 
BOOK READING GROUP 
 

Cancelled until further notice. 
 
 
BOWLS- OUTDOOR LAWN 
 
The Holywood Bowling Club is waiting for direction from the council. If the council 
decides to close before the season opens we will put a notice on the website. 
 
The outdoor season is due to commence Tuesday 14th April, 1.30pm at the Bowl-
ing Green, Seapark, Holywood.  
 
New Members are welcome. 
- Flat soled shoes are required when playing the green. 
- Bowls will be available for new players 
- Coaching will be available if required. 
Conveners  Brian Cheyne and Michael Body 
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CANASTA 
 

Cancelled until further notice 
 
 
CHOIR 
 
Cancelled until further notice. 
 
 
COFFEE & CHAT 
 
Cancelled until further notice. 
 
 
CREATIVE WRITING 
 
 

Cancelled until further notice 

 
EXPLORING THE SHORT STORY 
 
Cancelled until further notice. 

 
FILM  CLUB 

 
Cancelled until further notice. 

FINE DINING 

Cancelled until further notice. 
 
 
GARDENING 
 
Mon 27th April – Unfortunately, owing to the current situation, the garden visit to 

Guincho has had to be postponed and there will not be a Gardening Group meeting 

in April. 

Fri 29th May – Awaiting update on whether the Bloom Garden Festival, Dublin, will 

be taking place. In the meantime you can still register an interest in going by email-

ing aandpclements@gmail.com.  

Mon 22nd June – Proposed visit to the garden of Kilmacrew House, Banbridge 

 

mailto:aandpclements@gmail.com
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LOCAL HISTORY 
 

Cancelled until further notice. 
 
 

LOOSE ENDS 
 

 
Loose Ends are not having an event in April due to the Easter break. 
 
Friday 1st May - Titanic The Opera at The Titanic Exhibition Centre, Titanic Quarter 
7.30pm. This may have to be reassessed nearer the time but we will be in touch 
when any more information is available. 

 
MINDFULLNESS / MEDITATION 
 
Cancelled until further notice. 
 
 
 
 

Points of View  (previously PHILOSOPHY) 
 

Cancelled until further notice. 
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